
Workshop

First steps in
intercultural learning
Friday, November 12, 2021
13.30 to approx. 17.30h
Main Building, Hochschulstrasse 4, Room: 304

Are you going abroad soon or are you new in Bern                
and looking to improve your intercultural skills? 

Join local and international students for a workshop 
that will help you enhance your study abroad 
experience by raising your awareness for 
intercultural learning and communication. 

Note: 
Participants of the mentoring program MILSA will meet at 13.00!

 The workshop will be conducted by the 
International Office (free of charge).

Mandatory registration and more information here:
www.unibe.ch/welcome/firststeps

http://www.unibe.ch/welcome/firststeps

